
It’s hard to believe that our school year is already over. The children have had a great year and learned many things. 
Hopefully they’ve also made great memories. We’re wishing you a fun summer that’s restful and not too hot! 
The themes for the month of June are farming and gardening, Adventure Week at Brookwood, super hero week,  
and transportation.  

Registration Papers 2017-2018 
Back in May you should have received registration paperwork for the next school year. If you haven’t completed and 
returned them to us, please do so as soon as possible.

Water Day 
You child’s class will have a water day each week. This will be an hour or two outside playing in the sprinkler, drawing 
with sidewalk chalk, and blowing bubbles. Please send your child to school with their bathing suit on under their clothes, 
sunscreen applied if you wish, a towel and a complete change of clothes. This is always a fun day for everyone.

Adventure Week 
Adventure Week at Brookwood is always a fun-filled week. The children will join everyone upstairs in the Chapel for group 
worship. Then they’ll go to different activities each day – some inside and some outside, and they’ll finish the morning off 
in group worship.  Please have your child wear comfortable shoes for walking, put sunscreen on them before coming to 
school, and make sure we have a change of clothes here at school. Please have them to their classrooms by 8:45 am. They 
go upstairs to the Chapel at this time to join 600 other children!

Shoes 
During the summer please remember to send your child to school with sneakers or sandals with a back strap. No flip flops 
please. These tend to be a hazard on our playground.

Sunscreen 
Please remember to apply sunscreen to your child if you wish before they arrive at school. If you would like us to reapply 
sunscreen before afternoon playground time, please stop by the office to sign a release and provide a bottle of sunscreen 
that can remain here. 

Teacher Appreciation Thank you 
Thank you for all of the wonderful gestures of appreciation you 
did for our teachers during the week of May 1. They truly were 
touched by all of the cards, flowers, treats, gift cards and the 
yummy food.  When you are a teacher, the extra love, support 
and caring goes a long way. Thanks again.
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PARENT TIP 
Making Bubble Juice!

2 cups of Dawn dish soap to 

6 cups of water. Blow bubbles 

with toilet paper tubes, berry 

baskets, PVC pipes, your 

hands – literally anything. 

This is a fun thing to do, 

and it’s inexpensive. 


